Rafi Miah

Dear Sirs:

As part of a representation of our opposition to application 2021/2954/P we would like
to strongly support the views expressed by Peter Bloxham in his email to David Fowler
below and wanted to get this statement to you prior to the meeting on Monday 25
April. | would add that If this development were realized our East facing windows would
be directly and closely overlooked with a consequent loss of privacy and light, and our
view blocked. Also, this development seems greatly overbearing given the existing
fabric of the neighbourhood. It is therefore deeply disturbing that despite the
developer's previous gestures toward neighbourhood consultation (some of which we
participated in) relatively few of the major problems of the projection -- i.e.,, none of the
issues of light and proportion -- have been seriously addressed.

Yours,
Ronald and Marilyn Bush

Flat 5, 3 Grape Street, London WC2H8DX




